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 Membership Meeting: 

June 2, 2015 

Roosters 

124 Marketplace Dr Lexington, KY 40503 

(859) 271-9464 

Social time will begin at 6:00 p.m. and 
the meeting starts at 7:00 p.m.  
 
Program will highlight the 2015 
European trip. 

 

 

 
 

JUNE Birthdays 

Kathy Simon - Jun 2 

Brian Kruer – Jun 14 

Bob Farinelli – Jun 16 

 Roman Puchovsky –Jun 16 

Howard Glauert – Jun 19 

David Martin – Jun 22 

Peggy Mann – Jun 24 

Jake MARDIS – Jun 25 

 

J 

 

 

http://www.urbanspoon.com/zip/65/40503/Lexington-restaurants.html
tel:8592719464


June Social 

 

      

When: June 19, 2015 

Starting at 6 p.m. 

Where: Pazzos – 

 385 S Limestone, Lexington, KY 40508 

“Mellow pub offering a long list of craft beers on tap and hand-tossed pizzas”. 

 

Upcoming Membership Meetings: 

 No Membership Meeting in July 

 

 August 4, 2015 Membership Meeting/Picnic (hamburgers, 

hot dogs, with chips and a salad side for purchase) 

Where: Racquet Club 

3900 Crosby Drive 

Lexington, Kentucky 40515 

Social time will begin at 6:00 p.m. and the meeting starts at 7:00 p.m. 

 



 

2016 Trips 

Whitefish, Montana January 16-23, 2016 

Alyeska, Alaska February 27-March 5, 2016 

Sölden, Austria March 11-March 19, 2016 

Pre-trip tour – London March 7-12, 2016 

Post-trip tour – 

 Greece/Turkey/Crete – March 19-27, 2016 

Dates and locations of other trips are being 

finalized. 

 

 
Show your club logo!! 
If you want to have the LSSC logo applied to your favorite travel shirt, please visit 

“EmbroidMe” at 171 West Lowry Lane, suite 156, Lexington, KY. 40503. (859) 

260-1234.  It is always nice to show our club membership when traveling. 

 

 

Join LSSC Meet-up 
If you are not already a member, consider joining the LSSC meet-up site!! You 

will receive club notifications as they are posted. The site address is 

http://www.meetup.com/Lexington-Ski-and-Snowboard-Meetup 

News from the Executive 

Vice President 

Trip Leader Applications: 

Members interested in being 

a trip leader for 2016 should 

consider completing an 

application (available for 

download/printing on the 

LSSC web site) and turning 

it in to Howard Glauert.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

http://www.lexskisports.org/Media/Default/Member%20Documents/Trip-Application.pdf


Reminder 

OHIO VALLEY SKI COUNCIL - 2015 SUMMIT 

JUNE 12 – 14th 

 
For additional information and to register, visit the Cincinnati Ski Club web page: 

www.cinski.org . Also, see the LSSC May Newsletter for additional information 

on scheduled activities. 

 

 

Board Notes 

 

    The June board meeting will be WEDNESDAY, June 17, 2015 at 6:30 pm, at Linda Gorman’s 

home. Members may attend any meeting of the board by notifying a board  member in advance. 

Contact Linda at lsgorm0@uky.edu for directions if you would like to attend.  

http://www.cinski.org/


LSSC Officers and Directors 2015-16 
PRESIDENT - LINDA GORMAN 

 lsgorm0@uky.edu 

MEMBERSHIP-CECILE MCKINNEY 

cilkyus@yahoo.com 

PAST PRESIDENT - JANET GRAHAM 

JONES 

jgjones@uky.edu 

WEB MASTER-DAVID MORRISON 

davidaaronmorrison@gmail.com 

SECRETARY-DAN GEIGER 

dangeiger17@gmail.com 

NEWSLETTER- ANNETTE RIEHLE 

asr817@windstream.net 

EXEC VP-HOWARD GLAUERT 

hglauert@uky.edu 

RACING-DIANNA MILLER 

hagski@aol.com 

TREASURER-CHARLIE LISLE 

clisle1512@aol.com 

SOCIAL - JANET GRAHAM JONES 

jgjones@uky.edu 

PRESIDENT-ELECT- JANET GRAHAM 

JONES 

jgjones@uky.edu 

  

 

 
 

Picnic with the Pops presents “Night on Bourbon Street” 
Wycliffe Gordon and his International All-Stars performing 

A Tribute to Louis Armstrong with The Lexington Philharmonic 

 
With warm summer nights just around the corner, we look forward to seeing 
you once again at Lexington’s premier outdoor concert, Picnic with the Pops!  

 
A former veteran member of the Wynton Marsalis Septet and the Lincoln 
Center Jazz Orchestra, Gordon is a gifted composer and arranger, whose 
recordings reveal his vast knowledge and mastery of various timbres of jazz 
and chamber music. His arrangement of the theme song to NPR’s “All Things 
Considered” is heard daily across the globe. 
 
LSSC members interested in attending Picnic with the Pops, at Keeneland on 
August 15, should contact Janet Jones (jgjones@uky.edu).   

As always, a table decorating contest will be featured!  

mailto:lsgorm0@uky.edu
mailto:clisle1512@aol.com
mailto:jgjones@uky.edu


Members News   

LONGEST MEMEBRSHIP IN LSSC?          

     

Linda Gorman (President) has been a member of the LSSC for 34 years!! Linda 

reports she joined shortly after coming to Lexington to join the faculty at the 

University of Kentucky. In addition to her current term as president, she has served 

as president once before (It was in the 1990’s, before Ray Clark) as well as Social 

VP a number of times thru the late 1980’s and again in the 2000’s, and then again 

in 2012-2013.  Some of her favorite ski trips include Crested Butte in the late 

1980’s, Aspen (awhile ago), and Steamboat in 2007(?).  This past year she enjoyed 

the trip to Quebec over New Years with the OVSC and “5 of the Best LSSC 

members ever”!  

This May, Linda will retire from her teaching position after 34 years, 10 months 

and 15 days at the University of Kentucky (CONGRATULATIONS) and plans 

many exciting activities including visits to family and a trip to Alaska!! Hopefully, 

she will find some time to go on a few ski trips too. We all wish her much 

happiness in retirement. 

 

                LSSC website: www.lexskisports.org 

https://www.facebook.com/pages/Lexington-Ski-Sports-Club/287897787891996

